UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

IN REPLY REFER TO:

Docket No. sg.208 L't 15 1883

Honorable Luther L. Terry

Surgeon General, U, S. Public Health Service
Department of Health, Education, and Welfare
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Dr, Terry:

In accordance with the understanding reached August 1, 1961
between the Atomic Energy Commission and the Department of
Health, Education and Welfare attached for your information
«re the following documents:

Amondment Mo. &, deted August 9, 1963, o
the Peeility License rpplicetioe from
Pacific Gas and Electric Company for the
yroposed nuclear power vesctor st Bodegs
Bay, Celifornie.

E. G. Case
N. D. Mason
Doc. Rm,
Formal

PP Suppl.
R&PRSB: DIAR Files Sincerely yours,

DL&R Files
|| 8ar
v i"J/Edsor. G, Case, Assistant Director
Facilities Licensing
"Division of Licensing and Regulation
Enclosures:

As stated above
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